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13.09.2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would just like to inform you about a change we are making to our behaviour policy 

for the children in Year 5 and 6. We will be introducing a weekly afterschool detention 

on a Friday afterschool from 3:15pm to 4:15pm run by Mrs Jobling.  This will be for 

children who are disrupting their own learning time or the learning of others. This is to 

ensure children are getting as much as they can out of their learning time and will 

hopefully discourage behaviour that stops learning.   

If your child is asked to stay for afterschool detention, you will be given at least 24 hours 

notice and be notified face-to-face or by a telephone call.  

Featherstone Academy’s Behaviour Policy can be found on our website ‘Policies’ page. 

Thank you for our continued support, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Jobling    Mrs Jackson    Mrs Machin 

 

 


